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15 June 2011
  Dear Councillors
Town and Country Planning Act 1990(As Amended) – Planning Appeal Against Refusal of a Householder Application
	Appeal by
	:
Mr M Slaymaker


	Site
	:
59 Blenheim Drive Bicester


	Proposed Development
	:
2 storey side and single storey rear extensions with new vehicular access to front  

	Planning Inspectorate 

Appeal Reference


	:
APP/C3105/D/11/2153626  

	Appeal Start Date
	
14 June 2011  


I refer to the above details. I am writing to let you know that an appeal has been made to the Secretary of State for Communities and Local Government against the Council’s decision to refuse planning permission for the development described above. 
This appeal will be determined on the basis of written representations. The procedure to be followed is set out in Part 1 of the Town and Country Planning (Appeals) (Written Representations Procedure) (England) Regulations 2009.

As this appeal is proceeding under the Householder Appeals Service, there is no opportunity for you to submit further comments. The Council will, however, forward copies of all representations made to us in relation to the application, before it was determined, on to the Planning Inspectorate and to the appellant. The Inspector appointed by the Secretary of State will consider these representations when determining the appeal. You have a right to withdraw any representations you made so that they are not taken into consideration by the Inspector. 
Cont’d/.

If you wish to do so you should make this request to the Planning Inspectorate within 4 weeks of the appeal’s starting date by contacting the Customer Services Team either by emailing enquires@pins.gsi.gov.uk or by writing to, The Planning Inspectorate, Registry/Scanning, Room 3/05 Kite Wing, Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN.

The Planning Inspectorate will publish appeal documentation, including copies of representations received, on the Planning Portal website. All information provided in your representation, including your name and address, will be published. If you object to publication in this way, please contact the Planning Inspectorate directly.

The Planning Inspectorate aims to deal with appeals which follow the procedure described above within 8 weeks of the appeal staring date. The Planning Inspectorate will publish copies of appeal decisions on the Planning Portal website at www.planningportal.gov.uk/pcs. Alternatively if you wish to receive a paper copy of the appeal decision, please let me know.

Appeal documents can be viewed at the Council’s offices at Bodicote House or on line via the Council’s web site at www.cherwell.gov.uk
Yours faithfully

John Hoad

John Hoad

Strategic Director Planning Housing and Economy
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